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CASHLESS TECHNICAL DISCUSSION - 10 JULY 

  
We are holding a face-to-face session to discuss the technical challenges, 

practicalities and potential issues that appear to be hardwired into the current 

cashless proposals from the DCMS. Members of the GBG machines group have the 

technical expertise and knowledge to identify where there are solutions and what 

they are and set out the case if there aren’t.  We will then take this information to the 

Cross Industry Cashless Group for their understanding and agreement for the next 

steps in terms of raising the issues with the new government and perhaps the 

regulator. 

  

Please contact Amanda amanda@gamblingbusinessgroup.co.uk if you have 

knowledge/information/expertise to contribute to the debate. Similarly, if you wish to 

understand more about the nitty gritty technical details that we are referring to, then 

you will need to join us in person on 10th July at Lolas, the Hippodrome, Leicester 

Square, London. 

  

If your name is not on the list, you won’t get in!! 

  

 

  

 

CHANGES TO REGULATORY RETURNS 

  
No doubt you will all have received correspondence from the Commission about the 

changes to regulatory return submissions, effective from 1 July.  The information sets 

out the questions to be removed for each sector – we would be interested to know 

whether you feel the reduction in the question set compensates for the increased 

workload from having to submit quarterly returns or not, and the reasons 

why.  Please send feedback to charlotte@gamblingbusinessgroup.co.uk  
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WELCOME IGT AUSTRIA GMBH 

  

We are delighted to welcome new members, Alina Burlakova and colleagues from 

IGT to the Gambling Business Group. IGT is a widely respected global brand that we 

are proud to have within The GBG membership and we look forward to their 

involvement in our discussions and strategic delivery. 

  

 

 

  

 

WELCOME GAMING RECRUITMENT SOLUTIONS 

  

We are also delighted to welcome Paul Sculpher and Steven Jackson from GRS to 

the Gambling Business Group. Paul and Steve provide recruitment services to many 

verticals and jurisdictions, including gaming/gambling across Europe. GRS bring with 

them a broad knowledge of the current recruitment and employment services sector 

which I am sure members will find very useful. 
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